
30 April 2020    

The Management Corporation Strata Title Plan No.3634 
36 Dakota Crescent #01-05 Dakota Residences Singapore 399937 

Tel: +65 6634 8990 Fax: +65 6634 8992 

 
To: All Residents 
 

RE: RESIDENTS TO ASSIST BY STEPPING UP MOSQUITO 
CONTROL PROCEDURES DUE TO REDUCED ON-SITE 
MANPOWER 

 
Dear Residents, 

 
We are required by the Ministry of Trade and Industry (MTI) to reduce the 
number of staff physically on-site to the minimum required to continue 
providing essential services (i.e. Cleaners/Gardeners/Managing Agent/). 

 
Rest assured, MA is working closely with the site cleaners to ensure that the 
baseline (essential) cleaning activities of critical areas are not neglected. 

 
Due to the reduced number of maintenance staff on-site as well as this being 
the start of the mosquito breeding season, we would like to request that 
Residents step up mosquito control measures within your own premises, and 
to be watchful of these issues in your surrounding areas. 

 
You may visit the website below to learn more about the 5-Step Mosquito 
Wipe-out within your own home: 

https://www.nea.gov.sg/dengue-zika/prevent-aedes-mosquito-breeding 

 
Please stay safe and well. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.  

Thank you! 
 
The Management 
MCST 3634 Dakota Residences 

https://www.nea.gov.sg/dengue-zika/prevent-aedes-mosquito-breeding

